
 

 
 
 
 

 
A big thank you goes to everyone that contributed to the successful event at 
GIS last Thursday. It was a lovely relaxing afternoon. Also, thank you for 
welcoming next year’s Grade 1 students and parents to our community.  
 
Please remember to collect your baking trays and dishes if you did not take 
them home on 17th May. They can be found on the table in front of the office. 
Finally, please check that you collected your own tray as some seem to have 
gone missing. 
 

 
Our last Scholastic Book Club of the academic year ends tomorrow! Please visit 
http://eu-schools.scholastic.co.uk/gjovik-international to browse the latest 
books and order online. For every €1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 
school will earn 20¢ in Scholastic Rewards. 
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Please place your order online by 23rd May 2018. 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs Rasen in the Library 
(gwynne.rasen@gjovikis.no) 
 

 
Our PYP verification visit will take place on 4th and 5th June. The team will 
consist of two experienced PYP practitioners, who will observe classes, meet 
with the school board, teachers, students and parents. Please let us know by 
the end of this week if you are available to meet with the visitors on 4th June 
from 2:30pm to 3:15pm. We hope to have all grade levels represented as well 
as a number of nationalities. Please contact Mr. Armanski at 
adam.armanski@gjovikis.no if you are available and/or have any questions 
about the visit. 
 

 
Grade 5 students will follow MYP students on 29th May (Tuesday) to find out 
what it is like to be an MYP student. The class will be divided into three groups, 
each following one of our MYP classes. 
 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Invoices   Leif Olav Thoresen leif.olav.thoresen@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
 
School nurse Monica Iren          Monica.Raudi-Satran@gjovik.kommune.no  

Raudi-Sætran  

School support contact details 
 
 

PYP-MYP transition 

PYP verification visit 
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Swimming  Ragnar Görögh ragnar.gorogh@gjovikis.no  
     
SFO    Marina Shalaginova sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
 

 
 

Grade Date 

Grade 1 24.05.18 
31.05.18 
07.06.18 
14.06.18 

 

Swimming timetable 
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